Town of Osborn

The town board will be having a special meeting on      
Wed, June 17, 2020 at 8:00am

This meeting is with the county to discuss improving the visibility on the intersection of Kropp and French Roads. 

The meeting is at the Osborn Town Hall; we may move out to the site during the meeting.
